
TO:  ALL ACE PARENTS 

 

FROM:  Lynda Wing 

 

SUBJECT: NEWSLETTER 

 

First and foremost, I hope you, your families and friends are all well and enjoying this time with each other.  We do miss 

our ACE kids and parents.  Sadly, we will not get to say goodbye in person to our Fifth Grade students.  Please wish them 

well for all of us and tell them to come visit next year!  So many of them have been with us for their 6 years at 

PVPV/Rawlings. 

 

A message was sent out via School Messenger asking you to let me know if you wished to receive a credit or a refund for 

monies owed for payments made for this school year.  If you requested a refund you should have received it by now or 

by the end of the week.  If you requested a Credit or I did not hear from you a Credit has been issued towards next year.   

 

IMPORTANT:  If you are receiving a Credit please email me at lynda.wing@stjohns.k12.fl.us and I will respond back with 

that information.  This will save a lot of time for me having to look up each individual email address and this will also 

insure I am sending the information to the correct address. 

 

NEXT YEAR! 

 

FIRST:  Remember to check your Credit balance.  Many of you already have your Registration Fees paid and some have 

money towards first and possibly second payments.  If that be the case you will just need to send me your Registration 

Form.  You will also note that we did have to raise our Registration Rate by $25 per family.  All other rates remain the 

same. 

 

Registration for next year will be online on our School website under Extended Day by this Friday, May 1st.   

www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us.   The Brochure, Payment Schedule and Registration Form will all be there. 

Remember to fill out all information on the form so we will have that handy in case we need to reach you or someone 

on your emergency contact list.  PLEASE BE SURE TO INCLUDE EMAILS AND PHONE NUMBERS FOR BOTH 

PARENTS/GUARDIANS as we do use SchoolMessenger for a way of communicating with all of our parents and especially 

in case of an emergency.   

 

Please fill out the Registration form and email it to me at lynda.wing@stjohns.k12.fl.us.  Since the school is closed due to 

the virus, the best way to make your payment is through Schoolpay.com.  For those of you who do not wish to use 

Schoolpay.com you can also mail a check directly to the school: 

PVPV/Rawlings Elementary School 

610 A1A North 

Ponte Vedra Beach, FL  32082 

Attention:  Extended Day 

 

If you must pay cash, please contact me at my email address above and we will try to make special arrangements.   

If you by any chance owe money, you will not be able to register your child until all outstanding balances are cleared. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

I hope you all enjoy the rest of this school year and summer with your families and everyone stays well. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone in August!!  As always, thank you for sharing your children with us. 

Lynda Wing and The ACE Staff 

mailto:lynda.wing@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:lynda.wing@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:lynda.wing@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:lynda.wing@stjohns.k12.fl.us

